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From: Micaela Sullivan-Fowler
To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Raising of parking rates
Date: Wednesday, May 29, 2024 4:18:36 PM

You don't often get email from micaela.sullivan-fowler@outlook.com. Learn why this is important

Hello,

Please put me down as being against parking increases in the two-tiered ramps, the costs
going from $8.00 to $10.00 or $15.00. In our inflationary times any additions to any costs are
burdensome. And I really worry about restaurants and shops (and Farmer's Market)
downtown as well as the venues that are served by the parking ramps. It's SO expensive to eat
out, retail is expensive, coffee is expensive. 

Thinking that people would have to pay even more to park downtown and towards the East
sie would give me pause in terms of patronizing those various establishments. The loss of the
Lake St. Parking Ramp has been horrid enough this spring and summer- please don't add even
more parking costs to wherever one may finally find parking. Thank you.

Micaela Sullivan-Fowler
6410 Old Sauk Rd.
Madison, WI 53705
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